
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope this curriculum newsletter will provide you with valuable information about what you child will be  

learning in the coming term.   

Kind regards,  

Mrs Giffney 

Literacy 
 

We will be working towards recognising our own 

name through daily activities such as finding 

our own toothbrush, choosing our lunch options 

and finding our peg to hang our bags and 

jackets. We will be encouraged to practise 

writing our own names by either overwriting, 

underwriting or writing independently. 

Numeracy 

 

 

We will continue to explore money this term. We will 

be learning to exchange money for an item and 

developing an awareness of coins within £1 through 

our class café and daily numeracy lessons. We will 

also be developing our awareness of full and  

empty through play opportunities in class. 

 

Our gym days will be Tuesdays and Thursdays this term. We will be developing our gross motor skills whilst climbing gym 

equipment. We will be focusing on dressing and undressing clothing independently whilst at the toilet and during gym time. We 

will be developing our recognition of feelings visuals, working towards adding 1 more visual to our current vocabulary/visuals.  

    Outdoor Learning 

 
 

This term we will continue to enjoy learning 

outdoors. Whilst outdoor we will be 

exploring our Weather topic through a 

range of Science, Numeracy and Art 

activities. We will be accessing the 

outdoors every day so please ensure you 

have your wellies so you don’t get wet feet! 

Most pupils choose to leave a pair of wellies 

at school.   

 

  

Interdisciplinary Learning  

             

This term our topic is ‘Weather’. We will be exploring 

Science, Numeracy, Art and Literacy outcomes through 

this topic. For example, we will be exploring cold and 

warm temperatures through sensory play. We will be 

adding to our class ‘Weather Bar Chart’ each day to 

record the weather, developing our data handling skills. 

We will enjoy listening to and singing songs to develop 

our weather vocabulary.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders                  
 

PE  

Tuesdays and Thursdays. Please make sure you have gym kit (black shorts, black plimsolls and white T-Shirt) at 

school or in your bag on these days. 

Outdoor Learning Days  

We go outdoors daily. Please have wellies at school or with you every day.  

Nut Free School 

We are a nut free school. We have pupils and members of staff with allergies so please don’t bring snacks with 

nuts to school (hazelnut/Nutella chocolate spread, snickers, Bueno etc.) Thank you!  


